
 

CORONAVIRUS 2020/2021 

 

The health and safety of GYC delegates is always our highest priority. As the global COVID-19                
pandemic continues, GYC is constantly monitoring data and recommended best practices from            
trusted security resources and local partners regarding COVID-19’s impact to make decisions            
about GYC programs. GYC will continue to directly communicate relevant information to our             
participants and partners as needed. 

All Summer 2020, Winter 2021, and Summer 2021 programs were canceled with delegates given              
the option to choose whether they wanted to attend a different program or receive a full refund.  

Looking to the future, we will restart programming as soon as it is safe to do so. At present, we                    
do not anticipate offering programming before January 2022 however this is subject to change.              
Please check back on our website for program updates.  

Questions or concerns?  E-mail ​contact@globalyouthconnect.org 
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